
 
CITY OF WALTHAM 

 MASSACHUSETTS 
BOARD OF HEALTH 

                                                       
 
JOHN P. ZUPPE 

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH  

 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
  

   
    
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
  
   

 
 

Waltham Biosafety Committee Meeting Minutes 
 

March 19, 2018 
 
 
 
Members in attendance:    Barbara Ernisse, Edward Wack, and John Zuppe. 
 
  
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM.  
 
 
Request for Recombinant DNA Permits. 

 
 1.  Visterra Inc., 275 Second Avenue, Waltham.    
      Forwarded to Board of Health with recommendation for approval. 
 
 2.  Alkermes Inc., 857 Winter Street, Waltham. 
          Forwarded to Board of Health with recommendation for approval 
  
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 PM. 
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